
ADVISORY NO. 33-2020

SURVEY RELATIVE TO THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC

04 SEPTEMBER 2020

In order for the Insurance Commission to continuously monitor the impact of the 
COVID-19 pandemic on our regulated entities, and anticipating that its effects will 
continue until the end of this year, all life and non-life insurance companies, 
Mutual Benefit Associations and Health Maintenance Organizations are hereby 
directed 
http://tiny.cc/COVID19CoverageSurvey to be submitted on the following dates:

1. October 15, 2020 (covering claims reported after the 1st submitted survey
up to September 30, 2020)

2. January 15, 2021 (covering claims reported from October 1, 2020 up to
December 31, 2020)

All information to be provided shall be treated with utmost confidentiality. The 
Insurance Commission strictly follows the general principles and rules on Data 
Privacy protection.

For any questions pertaining to this Survey, please send email to 
covid19survey@insurance.gov.ph.

For strict compliance.

DENNIS B. FUNA
Insurance Commissioner 


